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Hyderabad

STATEMENT

It is being widely reported in the media, the Council of Cabinet Ministers have decided to

propose amendments to the Representation of People’s Act to link Aadhaar with Voter ID.

We are gravely  concerned about  this  development,  as there has not  been any active

consultation process either by the Election Commission of India or the Ministry of Law and

Justice. The Supreme Court judgement on Aadhaar has restricted Aadhaar to be used

primarily for subsidies with potential national interest exemptions. The use of Aadhaar for

the voting process is not a proportionate exercise and has the potential threat to the entire

idea of secret ballot.  We demand this process to take into account all  the issues and

problems faced with past Aadhaar Voter ID linking. At the least, it is the duty of the Election

Commission  of  India  to  host  a  consultation  with  all  stakeholders  and  address  their

concerns related to this exercise. 
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